Breton, Mary B

From: Colin Robinson <colinrrobinson51@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 12:05 PM

To: DEP Rule Comments

Subject: Electric vehicle mandates

EXTERNAL: This email originated from outside of the State of Maine Mail System. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| was unable to attend the Maine DEP public hearing today on phasing out gas-powered cars in Maine. Since | am a
Republican, | was only informed last night of todays meeting!!

| am definitely against the proposed electric vehicle mandates.

Thank you

Dr. Colin Robinson (Windham Maine resident since 1985).

Colin R. Robinson, OD

207-233-6506



